
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Friday, December 18, 2020  
A-Day  
 
WCAP's fifth episode of the year, our holiday edition, is now available at 

http://www.wcaptv.com​.  

 
TODAY’S EVENTS 

Class 1A - 8:00-8:55 
Class 2A - 9:00-9:55 
Class 3A - 10:00 - 10:55 
Class 4A - 11:00 - 11:55 
Lunch - Noon - 1:00 
 
SATURDAY EVENT 
Cross Country @ WakeMed 

 

Important Links and Resources: 

*View the Daily Announcement Bulletin ​HERE 
*​Contact a counselor​  ​How to Contact Your Counselor During Remote Learning  
*Read Principal Asburn's Weekly Message ​HERE 
*​BHS Staff Directory ​HERE 
*Learn about BHS Community Service requirements ​HERE 
*Support the BHS Academic Booster Club ​HERE 
*Join the PTSA ​HERE 
*Buy Spiritwear ​HERE 
*Harris Teeter Vic Card: BHS # 1936: ​https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96​ with your first and last name  
*Family and Student Resources and Support: ​Advocacybhs@gmail.com 
*Broughton Sports Blog: ​http://broughtonsports.blogspot.com 
*Broughton High School: 919-856-7810 
*Class Weekly Emails: Class of 2021: ​HERE​ Class of 2022: ​HERE​ Class of 2023: ​HERE​ Class of 2024: ​HERE  

FYI: The Daily Announcements Bulletin [DAB] is posted on Broughton Magnet High School Homepage. Visit 
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs​ ,  click on Our School and then Daily Announcements Bulletins.  

 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

BHS PTSA Fundraising Events: 

BHS Ornaments and Prints!  Great gift idea for the holidays for students and teachers!  Lew Wilson Art will donate 20% of 
sales this year to BHS PTSA.  This includes ALL prints and ornaments on their website all year!   For holiday delivery, place 
order by December 11th.  Go to: ​www.lewwilsonart.com​ - Use Promo Code: BROUGHTON at checkout to ensure that the BHS 
PTSA gets credit for the purchase. 

Order Holiday Cards from Shutterfly or Tiny Prints!  Did you know that if you do you could help the Broughton PTSA earn 8% 
back?  All you have to do is use the ​BHS.ShutterflyStorefront.com​ to order all of your Holiday cards and personalized gifts 
and Shutterfly will give 8% back to Broughton's PTSA.  It's easy AND fun!!!  

Order your Holiday gifts from Amazon!  ​On your first visit to ​smile.amazon.com​, you need to select PTA North Carolina Congress 
Broughton Community High School PTSA before you begin shopping. Amazon will remember your selection and then every eligible purchase 
you make through AmazonSmile will result in a donation to the Broughton PTSA!  Happy Shopping!!! 

Scholarship Bulletin #12 has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to Students/Seniors/Scholarship 
Information/Scholarship Bulletins. It has also been posted on the Student Services Webpage 
www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com​.]  
 
The following resource is an awesome "virtual college fair" for our in-state institutions and some other post-secondary 
options like the military as well:  
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p 
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Whom Should I Contact? ​To best support your student and your family as we kick off the year, we want to provide you the fastest response 
time on your questions as possible. To this end, we’ve created a ​Whom Should I Contact document​ that provides contact information for 
commonly asked questions. You can find this on our website under “Our School” at “Contact Us.”  
 

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - World: Access to reliable electricity continued to improve around the globe in 2019, 
according to a report from the International Energy Agency. The number of people without electricity declined by about 90 
million last year, hitting a record low of 770 million. For many countries, this reflects a trend of steady growth over several 
years. In Asia, 1.2 billion people gained access between 2000 and 2019. Last year, the Indian government announced that more 
than 99% of its population had electricity.  
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]  
 
Interested in performing for Queen of Hearts? Please fill out this interest form by 1/6: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeTt7ubnwfPkfaAq_XkseIhi-TOHXMz2lDK_Ae-3FfQLPnZ9g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
Check out the following  summer program​ that would be a great opportunity for ​current freshmen through juniors who are 
super into plant & animal science​.  The program is a unique opportunity for students to gain a first-hand view of many 
fascinating career paths available in the agricultural sciences field, including plant and animal health and sciences, wildlife 
management, biotechnology, environmental science, forestry, entomology, food safety and food production, as well as 
managing the business aspects of agriculture.  ​AgDiscovery​ challenges students to consider the importance of American 
agriculture, and the role USDA plays in this critical mission.  The program educates students about career opportunities within 
USDA, by stimulating and promoting advanced interest in, and knowledge of agriculturally-related fields of study.  The program 
exposes students to the interconnections of agriculture in both rural and urban communities, and the diversity of career 
opportunities offered in the field of agricultural sciences.  Students encounter USDA staff in action, while visiting a variety of 
USDA facilities, research centers, and farming environments.  USDA employees conduct a variety of workshops, classes, and 
hands-on activities for the students, allowing them to practice innovative and advanced agricultural technologies, and to 
interact and network with agricultural professionals.   AgDiscovery students also take part in several career development 
activities organized by APHIS and learn about the training required for various career paths, affording them a realistic view of 
practical experiences in the field.  Additionally, AgDiscovery students gain valuable information and tools to become 
competitive college applicants.  There are 21 universities hosting AgDiscovery in 2021.  For more information, and to apply, 
please visit:  ​www.aphis.usda.gov/agdiscovery​. 
 
Couldn't Come to our Student Portrait Days?! NO WORRIES! Submit Your Own Student Photos Using This Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_Iia4AtusKmw1hkOTodr7QKVC82lhTZyiD1DZQETq68/edit 
Please go to Broughton's Website and "Click" the link to the Photo Submission Form 
DUE BY JANUARY 16!!! 

 
2021 SPRING CLASS REGISTRATION for DRIVER EDUCATION 
​Coach Wheeler is NOW accepting 2021 Spring Registration forms for Driver Education. Please go to 
JORDANDRIVING.COM​ to find the registration forms and 2021 Spring Class information for Broughton. Send the 
registration form to Coach Wheeler email address at ​rwheeler2@wcpss.net​. COACH WHEELER WILL EMAIL CLASS 
CONFIRMATIONS FOR 2021 SPRING CLASSES ON WEDNESDAY JANUARY 6TH. 
 
If a student performed community service hours prior to March 13, 2020, and the hours have not been submitted, 
they may turn the hours in by submitting a scanned form to BroughtonHSService@wcpss.net. No service hours 
performed after March 13th will be processed at this time, and there is no community service requirement for any 
student for this school year. If students performed service hours after March 13, 2020, they should hold on to the 
forms to submit the hours when the school is accepting them. For more information about requirements for this 
school year, how to download community service forms and to check the status of community service hours, please 
visit https://broughtoncommunityservice.weebly.com/guidelines.html. 
 
EVENTS AT THE WELL 
Do you like games, competition, and fun? Do you want to try something different to take your mind off school for a bit? Check out 
WELL's Improvaganza event! For an hour, you'll help create and compete in the game against other students in a game you've never 
played before! Think you have what it takes to win? Sign up to find out! All registrants will be entered to win a 10$ gift card. 
Registration Link: ​https://bit.ly/FUNWELL 

 
 
 
LATIPAC PHOTO REQUEST 
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Hey Caps! Are you interested in being a part of the yearbook this year? If you do, then hurray! If you have any photos of you or your friends 

during your remote learning, feel free to submit them to us with this QR Code! Latipac Staff 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 

Juniors and Seniors who have no outstanding fines may apply for an off-campus lunch pass for the Spring 2021 
semester. A parent/guardian must sign the off-campus lunch form found in the School News section of the BHS 
website and students should bring the form to school and pick up a temporary lunch pass according to the 
schedule listed on the form. 
 
 
The PSAT will be offered to registered Juniors on Tuesday, January 26 during periods 1A-3A. This year, WCPSS has 
decided to allow ONLY 11th graders to participate in this exam. There is a fee of $17 to take the assessment, but 11th 
grade students with a GPA at or above 4.3438 can take the test for free. Students who believe they have a GPA at or 
above 4.3438 and want to take the test should register with this form: ​tinyurl.com/freepsat2020​. All other students 
should register online. The online registration window for testing will open on 12/1 and will close 12/18. Online 
registration link: ​tinyurl.com/BROUGHTONPSAT2020​. ​Students who are unable to participate in the Jan 26 
administration (9th, 10th, and 12th graders) can take official PSAT practice tests on their own and get the diagnostic 
information that can be used to improve future performance. These tests can be found at 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice/full-length-practice-tests​. Please note the 
practice tests do not count toward scholarship opportunities. Please contact Testing Coordinator, Rebecca Asbill with 
questions (​rasbill@wcpss.net​). 
 
Meredith Leadership Conference for High School Juniors. Saturday, February 13, 2021. Discover your personal leadership 
style and strengthen your leadership skills.  When you attend Meredith’s annual Leadership Conference for High School 
Juniors, you’ll join approximately 200 young women who are eager to develop their leadership skills and make a positive 
difference in all they do. You’ll learn from dynamic speakers, engage in hands-on activities, and collaborate with other 
students from across the region. The annual leadership conference is hosted by Meredith’s Student Leadership and Service 
staff and Meredith student leaders. Attendance is free. Space is limited. Whether you’re an upfront leader or lead from 
behind the scenes, this conference can help you become a more effective and collaborative leader. For more information, 
visit ​https://www.meredith.edu/admissions/junior-leadership-conference​ . 

Scholarship Bulletin #12 has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to Students/Seniors/Scholarship 
Information/Scholarship Bulletins. It has also been posted on the Student Services Webpage 
www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com​.]  
 
The following resource is an awesome "virtual college fair" for our in-state institutions and some other post-secondary 
options like the military as well: 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p 
 
Aspiring Educators Interested in NCSU: For students interested in learning more about the NC State College of Education, we 
recommend students attend a ​virtual information session​ offered on Wednesdays throughout the fall semester. The ​N.C. 
Teaching Fellows Application​ will open in October and remain open until January 2021. For all students who are interested in 
teaching STEM (middle or high school Agricultural Education, Mathematics, Science, or Technology, Engineering, and Design 
education) or Special Education (K-12), please visit the ​NC State College of Education​ website and check out the ​NC State 
Teaching Fellows flyer​. 
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